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Special Points of Interest: 

 
If you are receiving this newslet-
ter via regular mail and have an e
-mail address, please send it to  
newsletter@TSATV.org. 

 
Please also note that 
having a registered  e-

mail address also gains access to 
the Forum where members can 
exchange ride ideas, ask ques-
tions, and meet new members. 

September 2014 

S ami, Lyle, Loren, Stewart and I returned 

home from a fantastic trip to Sault Ste. 

Marie, Ontario, Canada. We left bright and 

early Saturday morning August 23rd. Our plan 

was to drive as far as we could and find a mo-

tel that was past the half-way point.  We start-

ed looking for a motel via our cell phones and 

with the help of Loren's wife Karen getting 

online about 3-4 hours before we wanted to 

stop. WELL that didn't work out so hot.  Would 

you believe there was no vacancies in about a 

300 mile stretch? When we 

couldn't find rooms online 

we started stopping in eve-

ry town and driving thru the 

parking lots of motels only to find signs taped 

to doors saying "No Vacancyó. Why they didn't 

have the neon sign saying NO is beyond us.  

We finally saw motels that had open rooms 

long about 4 a.m..  By this time we had 

resigned ourselves to driving straight thru, 

1400 miles from Billings arriving in Sault 

Ste. Marie about noon on Sunday. We all 

took a quick nap and shower. After our nap, 

we were all wiser and Loren made reserva-

tions at motels for our return trip home. 

      We boarded the train on Monday morn-

ing, traveling 135 miles North.  Unloaded 

our machines literally in the middle of no-

where!!  We had 2 more guides and a 12 year 

old join us here. We rode 75 miles of trails and 

power line roads arriving in Wawa just in time 

to shower and head out for supper.   

    Tuesday morning we rode the shore of Lake 

Superior.  We saw locals picking blueberries, 

rode over beaver dams, saw beautiful water 

falls arriving in Goudreau after another 75 mile 

day.  We spent 2 nights here. We found the 

only gas station in the town of 

Dubreauilville, testing every-

one's patience as we tried to 

get credit cards to work with 

their system, only to find out it was the pump 

that was broke, not our cards!   

Club Meeting  

Thursday, October 16  

Elks Club  

6:30  ñ  8:00 p.m.  

“their idea of bridges certainly 

wouldn't fly over hereò 

Beaver dams, water falls and tall ferns 
      Submitted by:  Jeanann Ankrum 
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A wonderful Labor Day Weekend was had by all at the Merry Widow Campground in Basin, MT.  

The turnout was excellent from our Club as well as Helena, Great Falls, and our members from 

Garneill, Russ & Kim Bradley & family. This annual Labor Day ride continues to have the best club 

participation of all of our scheduled rides. The Pot Luck & Ice Cream socials were a lot of fun 

for all!! We were in luck to have Bruce Reierson, Kent Forrester & Dale Hert to lead all the 

rest of us dummies all over the riding area. There was a lot of ice cream eaten in between various 

rides that put us through Boulder, MT. The tunnel had a lot deeper water this year than  previous 

years. We talked to Sammi & Lyle & she said  their group had an interesting trip to Canada 

over the Holiday!! Tony took a lot of pictures for us to enjoy on the Forum 
  

Deeper water in the tunnel this year! 
     Submitted by:  Don Jacobson 

Ride photos on page 3 

    There were lots of trails that were overgrown with ferns taller than our ATV's, some muddy bogs 

and brush so thick you couldn't see thru it. 

    Their idea of bridges certainly wouldn't fly over here. There were a few that were nerve wrecking.  I 

commented that òwe donõt have fun unless the winches come outó.  Sammiõs machine decided to 

quit about 30 miles from Halfway Haven. We arrived at Halfway Haven motel only to be the first 

guests for the brand new owner, who bought the place that very morning.   

    On Friday morning, with Sammiõs machine still dead, she had the experience that no one else can 

have; she was towed 90 miles out of the bush. We thought we were in the bush earlier in the week, 

but nothing compared to the bush that we found ourselves in that day.  It was very overgrown, slap-

ping us in the face, arms and legs. Had our guide not been leading us this way, we would have 

missed this trail!  The trail had not been used for a couple of years for the snowmobilers because of 

lack of snow and Halfway closing in the winter,  so the bush had grown in by several feet.   

    With no rain the previous 4 days, our last day was spent in rain gear, pouring buckets a couple of 

different times. We arrived in Searchmont late in the day. Said goodbye to our guides, and oh so 

thankful that Loren was looking out for us and had made reservations at the hotel in Saulte Ste. 

Marie, MI.   

    This was a fantastic trip.  Twenty eight hundred miles later and 400 miles on ATVõs; we all enjoyed 

ourselves immensely, scratched this off our bucket list and looking for a new adventure come 

Spring. Watch the forum for pictures and videos. 

òBeaveró continued from page 1 
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Your help is neededé..for trail maintenance at Placer Gulch.  Meet at Placer Gulch Trailhead at 9:30 a.m.  

Bring your ATV.   UTVôs may be used to shuttle people down to the creek bottom, but canôt go beyond this 

point.  wear pants and work boots; gloves; backpack with raingear/warm layers; food and water for the day.  

Work entails moving rock in the creek crossings, so waterproof boots and proper gloves are HIGHLY recom-

mended.  The work day will go until approximately mid-afternoon. 

If planning to attend, please respond to this message on the Forum or the newsletter address. 

 

 

October 4th 

http://www.tsatv.org/forum
http://mbox.tsatv.org


P.O. Box 32055 

Billings, Montana 59107 

Treasure State  ATV 
Associat ion   

E-mail: info@tsatv.org 

SAFE OHV USE  

Weõre on the web  
www.tsatv.org 

MISSION STATEMENT: The purpose of the Treasure State ATV Association is to support and 

promote the responsible use of Off Highway vehicles, to protect public riding areas, to actively 

search for additional riding areas, and to provide a family oriented atmosphere at all events and 

group rides.  

PLEASE  

PLACE  

STAMP  

HERE 

 

 

Please support the TSATV sponsors 


